
 

 

 

TO ALL IAM & AW MEMBERS 
EMPLOYED BY 

PASS – PRE-BOARD SCREENING PERSONNEL 
LOCAL LODGE 16 – PACIFIC REGION 
COLLECTIVE BARGAINING UPDATE 

 

 

Dear Members: 
 
We are pleased to advise the membership that Notice to bargain was formally 
issued by the IAM to PASS on August 27, 2024, for our upcoming round of 
Collective Bargaining. 
   
As a reminder, the electronic Collective Bargaining survey is accessible on the 
Local Lodge 16 website at iamaw16.ca, and members are encouraged to 
complete the survey.  The survey response has been strong, and your Committee 
is looking to developing our agenda and proposals based on your survey 
feedback. 

 
Surveys must be completed on-line, no later than midnight on Sunday, 
September 8, 2024. 
 
Your participation and input is greatly appreciated.  
 
 
In solidarity, 
 

     
Tania Canniff 
General Chairperson 
Transportation District 140 
IAMAW 
 

TC\mdr  
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